Elmer, Linda

T e e ]
From: Baldassare, Celeste <baldassarec@mso.org>
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 11:47 AM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: Board Meeting attendance for Chheda and Wasielewski

Good morning Linda,

| apologize for missing your call. We have six board meetings a year. Fran Wasielewski attended four meetings and
Sachin Chheda attended three. For what it’s worth, the Symphony enjoys and appreciates having both Sachin and Fran
on our board.

Please let me know if | can be of any further assistance. | should be available by phone or email until 4:30.

Best regards,

Celeste Baldassare

Executive Assistant & Board Liaison
Milwaukee Symphony Orchestra

414.226.7860 direct
414.291.7610 fax
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